

CONTACT:
Larry Hausner
OUSD Office of Communications
Tel. (714) 628-5577
Cell (949) 244-3881
Follow us on twitter at http://twitter.com/OUSDschools

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

## Handy Elementary Receives Donation from Orange North Rotary Club

ORANGE, Calif., November 9, 2010—The Orange Unified School District announced that Handy Elementary School received a \$3,000 donation from the Orange North Rotary Club today.

The donation will be used to purchase library books, CD players for classroom use, headsets and computer mice for laptop computers.

Sandy Schaffer, Handy Elementary principal said, "The donation by the Orange North Rotary Club is greatly appreciated. It shows the importance of creating community partnerships. It is exciting to have the rotary on our campus today seeing the great work by our teachers and students."

The rotary club held their weekly meeting at Handy earlier this afternoon. Afterwards, student council representatives escorted groups of Rotarians into primary classrooms to see instruction and they also visited with the upper grade Chess Club.

The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA